
Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes                July 10, 2023 
 
  
The Mountain Plains Heritage Park board members met on July 10, 2023, at the 
Mountain Plains Heritage Park in conjunction with cleanup day.  
 
Christy advised what deposits had been made. There was only one bill that needed to 
be paid, and Vicky made a motion to pay seconded by Christy. It was voted to pass the 
Final 2023-2024 Final Budget. Christy contacted Kim at Bolinger Welding to construct 
security screens for the cabin doors. 
 
Vicky advised that she had not spoken to any of the VFW members to find out the 
status of the Hempi marker that was damaged at the park. When she does talk to 
someone, she will report back to the board.  
 
Rick advised that when the city brings water to the park, he and George will check the 
drip system for leaks.  
 
No further business was discussed, and cleanup began with mowing, trimming weeds, 
and trimming bushes around the cabin. The trails were drug earlier to smooth them out.  
 
The board would like to thank Bob Kessler and Dennis Boggs for volunteering to help 
the board with the cleanup day. It was very much appreciated.  
 
Next meeting will be on September 6th at 4:30 pm at the library.  
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Vicky Gearhart 
                                                
  
 


